
City of Barrie

Legislation Text

70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

DISCUSSION REGARDING THE COUNTY OF SIMCOE’S INVITATION FOR THE CITY OF BARRIE TO
PARTICIPATE IN DOORS OPEN 2019

T. Wierzba, Planner advised that the County of Simcoe has invited the Heritage Barrie Committee to partner
with the County in its 2019 Doors Open Program. Mr. Wierzba explained that the Doors Open Program is a
province-wide initiative whereby communities may open their heritage buildings or natural spaces to the public
free of charge. The County of Simcoe will be holding its Doors Open event on Saturday, September 21, 2019
from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.

The Heritage Barrie Committee supported the request to participate in the County of Simcoe’s 2019 Doors
Open Program. The Committee gave permission for the County of Simcoe to distribute the Heritage Barrie
Walking Tours Guide as part of its Doors Open Program.

The Committee agreed that partnering with the County of Simcoe on this Doors Open initiative would be an
excellent opportunity to promote heritage education within the community. The Committee discussed potential
heritage sites of interest in Barrie to include in a Doors Open tour and advertising options.
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